
  

  

   

  

 

_________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Headteacher: Mr A Wood BBA (Hons) NPQH 

Freshfield Road, Formby, Liverpool L37 3HW 
Tel: 01704 873100  ▪  Email:  enquiries@formbyhighschool.com  ▪  www.formbyhighschool.com  ▪  Twitter: @FormbyHigh 

Formby High School is a Limited Company registered in England and Wales under Company No. 7724342  

FORMBY HIGH SCHOOL 
Determined to Achieve 
 

 
AWO/LFO 

 
28 March 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 

As we reach the end of Spring term and a well-deserved break for all, I would like to share with you some 
important messages and information.  
 

Year 10 (RS), Year 11 and Year 13 Summer Examinations 

We are very proud of how students in Years 10, 11 and 13 have engaged with support provided, inside 
and outside the classroom, and are preparing positively for the approaching examinations in the Summer 
term.  As per the communications you have received directly from Miss MacDougall and the Sixth Form 
Team, these activities continue in earnest over coming weeks, including some during the Easter break. 
We encourage students to continue to make the most of these sessions and to revise effectively during 
the break, but also to get some important rest and relaxation during the Easter holidays to set them in 
good stead for the busy term ahead. 
 
Partnership with Parents 

I would like to extend my sincere thanks and appreciation to the vast majority of parents who engage in 
a positive and productive partnership with the school.  Our young peoples’ success depends on this 
partnership and on maintaining open, honest and respectful communication between school and home. 
Developing our students’ resilience, embedding positive routines and encouraging good attendance is 
a team effort, and we are grateful for your support.  
 
Site Work / Enhancements 

During the Easter break, the school campus will be busy undergoing some important repair and upgrade 
works, including the completion of the heating / pipework infrastructure in A building and ground works 
for our exciting Wi-Fi and network infrastructure upgrade.   
 
Uniform 

I have written separately to all parents to provide important information about school uniform 
expectations. Please read this guidance carefully so that you can make informed decisions over the 
months ahead. 
 
Easter Holiday / return 

A reminder that students will finish at the end of the school day on Thursday 28 March for the Easter 
break, returning on Thursday 11 April 2024 (Week Two timetable). 
 
I would like to wish all our students and their families a very enjoyable break and we look forward to a 
very busy and productive Summer term. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr A Wood 
Headteacher  


